

Toronto District School Board

WEST EDUCATION OFFICE

School Services, WR3 1 Civic Centre Court, Toronto, ON M9C 2B3 Tel: (416) 394-2032 Fax: (416) 329-5660

June 26, 2014

Dear Students, Staff and Parents/Guardians of William Lyon Mackenzie Cl,

Yesterday the Toronto District School Board approved a series of transfers and promotions including the transfer of Stephen Morris, Vice-Principal at William Lyon Mackenzie CI effective September 01, 2014.

Liane Celseti, current Vice-Principal at WL Mackenzie has been transferred to Vice-Principal at Kipling Cl. We wish to express our appreciation for the strong leadership Liane has provided over the course of the past 3 years. Her knowledge and expertise as well as outstanding commitment to the school have been valued by all. We know you will join us in in wishing Liane all the very best at her new school.

We would like to take the opportunity to welcome Mr. Morris to the WL Mackenzie community. Mr. Morris is currently the Vice-Principal at York Mills Cl. His invaluable knowledge of technology, strong instructional leadership skills and parental engagement focus will serve the WL Mackenzie community well. We look forward to working with Vice-Principal Morris as he and Principal Diakun work with staff and parents of William Lyon Mackenzie Cl to ever increasing success and excellence.

S. H. Klul

Ward 5

Sincerely,

Jeff Hainbuch
Superintendent of Education

WR3 FOS

Howard Kaplan Trustee

